
Daily Announcements for Friday, November 8, 2013 

Red Ribbon Week – All of Holicong is going to be celebrating Red Ribbon Week next week.  

There are Spirit Days planned for each day.  During Red Ribbon Week we take time to make 

sure we are making good decisions, both for ourselves and with our friends.  POPS wants to help 

make this a week filled with fun with your friends too.  There will be fun prizes for students that 

participate in the activities during the week as well as our great picture in the Yearbook on 

Wednesday---wear red day.  Monday is Slipper Day because we want you to “GIVE DRUGS 

THE SLIP!” So, start off the week by wearing slippers on Monday. 

POPS – POPS members will be meeting during Team Time today to finish our preparations for 

next week’s Red Ribbon Week.  Please meet in the aux gym if you are able. 

Lost & Found – Today is the last day to check the lost and found.  All items in it will be donated 

to charity this weekend. 

Reading Olympics – It’s that time of year to start thinking about joining Reading Olympics.  

Read some great books and compete against other Bucks County schools in the Spring 

competition.  The first meeting will be held next Thursday in the library during resource.  All 

students who are interested are invited to attend.  See Ms. Johnston if you have any questions. 

Robe Choir & H-Factor – The retreat for Robe Choir & H-Factor is tomorrow starting at 

9:00AM.  Please enter the school on the tennis court side by the music rooms.  Robe choir 

practice ends at 12:00.  H-Factor practice ends at 3:30.  H-Factor members should bring $5 for 

lunch and we will order pizza.  If you cannot attend tomorrow’s retreat, please email Mr. Glaser 

or send him an Edmodo post in advance.   

Mock Trial – Any student who applied for Mock Trial should meet in the auditorium during 

resource on Friday for an informational meeting. 

C B East 9
th

 Grade Athletes – Attention all 9
th

 grade students who participated in a fall sport at 

C B East this season:  We will be taking a picture of you for the yearbook during resource on 

Friday, November 8
th

 in the gym.  We do not expect you to wear your team uniform for the 

photo. The picture will be taken of all 9
th

 grade fall sports participants together so that you can be 

present in the yearbook. 

Holicong Yearbook – All 7
th

 and 8
th

 graders who did not order a 2013-2014 Holicong Yearbook 

the deadline has been extended to next Friday, November 8
th

.  If you are still interested in 

ordering a yearbook, please turn in the envelope you were provided to your homeroom teacher 

with a check for $30 made out to Holicong Middle School.  This is the absolute last chance to get 

a book of memories for this school year, so act now! 

C B East Boys Tennis – There will be an informational meeting for all 9
th

 grade boys interested 

in playing tennis for C B East this spring.  The meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 

13
th

 at 6:00PM in the C B East cafeteria.  Players and parents should plan on attending. 

Holicong Yearbook – There will be 2 mandatory meetings this month for all Yearbook Page 

Designers.  The meetings will be Tuesday, November 12
th

 and Tuesday, November 19
th

 from 

2:45-3:30PM.  Please let Miss Van Ness or Mrs. Farrell know if you cannot attend. Yearbook 

Photographers should bring any pictures you take to Miss Van Ness on a flash drive. 



Holicong Picture Retake – Tuesday is picture retake day.  If you did not have your picture taken 

at all please come to the main office for an order form envelope.  If you did not like your picture 

package, bring the entire envelope with you Tuesday morning and give it to the photographer to 

have your picture retaken.   


